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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am deeply troubled by the proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. The Bob Marshall and Holland Lake is

one of the most pristine wilderness areas in our state, if not nation. The lake and surrounding woods should

certainly afford access to visitors and locals, however, it does not need an out of state multi-million $ corporation

to come in and buy out the land to develop it and increase its size by over 400%. I am not against change and

can understand that remodel might be needed. However, should this project as proposed go through, it will

forever alter and affect the lake, the forest, animals living there, and the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area as a

whole. Not to speak of selling out water rights to out of state developers. 

 

I oppose this project and urge the USFS to stand against it.

Best

Katharina Werner


